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Ms. Pratibha Nair (Left), Program Coordinator and Dr. Gayatri Singhal (Right), Indian Program Manager, 

USIEF, Fulbright commission in India interacting with the participants 

The Human Resource Development Centre (HRDC) Integral University hosted the 

Fulbright Outreach Program organized under the aegis of the United States-India Educational 

Foundation (USIEF), the Fulbright Commission in India on Monday 11th April 2022 at Central 

Auditorium wherein 492 participants from more than 35 departments have registered. 

USIEF administers prestigious Fulbright Fellowships such as Fulbright-Nehru, Fulbright-Kalam, 

and other Fulbright fellowships for study, research, teaching, and professional development in 

the United States of America.  Fulbright Program is the flagship international exchange 

scholarship program functioning between the U.S. and 155 countries; is supported by the U.S. 

Congress and partner governments worldwide.  Fulbright-Nehru and Fulbright-Kalam 

fellowships are jointly funded by the Government of India and the Government of the United 

States of America. 

Three officials from USIEF reached out to the perspective Fulbright applicants from Integral 

University in different categories including research scholars, young faculty members, post-

doctoral research candidates and senior faculty members through different categories of 

fellowships such as Fulbright-Kalam Climate fellowship, Fulbright-Nehru Academic and 

Professional Excellence Fellowships, Fulbright-Nehru Doctoral Research Fellowships, 

Hubert H. Humphrey Fellowship etc. 

The program was graced by Hon’ble Pro Chancellor Dr. Syed Nadeem Akhtar, Hon’ble Vice-

Chancellor Prof. Javed Musarrat along with several dignitaries from the Integral University. Dr. 

Sudarsan Dash, Senior Program Officer, Dr. Gayatri Singhal, Indian Program Manager and Ms. 

Pratibha Nair, Program Coordinator, USIEF, Fulbright commission in India had joined the 

outreach program.  

Speaking to a packed hall of research scholars, faculty and students, Dr. Gayatri and Ms. Nair 

expressed their happiness to be at the University in the presence of a Fulbright-Nehru Scholar, 

Hon’ble Pro-Chancellor Integral University Dr. Syed Nadeem Akhtar. 



Hon’ble Vice-Chancellor Prof. Javed Musarrat shares his experience of visiting the United States 

for research and explains the importance of Fulbright Fellowship program. He also emphasized 

to strive hard for academic excellence and contributing to national development.  

Dr. Gayatri from USIEF, in a separate session, elaborated on the Foreign Language scholarships 

available for research scholars to teach Hindi and Urdu in American universities through the 

Fulbright grants.  

The programme was organized at the university by Dr. Syed Aqeel Ahmad, Director, Human 

Resource Development Centre (HRDC) and anchored by Dr. Neha Mumtaz, Assistant Prof. 

Department of Civil Engineering.  
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Musarrta (Left) presenting University Memento to Ms. Pratibha Nair (Centre), Program Coordinator, 

USIEF, Fulbright Commission in India 
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